COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

10th June, 1953,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your letter of
the 1st January last respecting the steamer "TRAMA
FAJA", I shall be gled to leam how thls case
stands es regards the carrylng out of the Speclal
Survey.

You will observe that the Screwshaft
Survey became due at the end of February last and
1t is concluded that this inspection will receive

attention at the same time as the Speclal Survey.

Yours falthfully,

clerk to the
Classification Cormittee.
The Surveyors,
CAICUTTA.
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